
Important Dates to 

Remember this 

Autumn Term 2:  

Open Mornings for 
New Parents (Sept 
2019) - Monday 19th 
November and 
Tuesday 20th 
November 9:00—
10:30am 

Non-uniform day—
Tuesday 27th 
November (Jolly Jars) 

PTA Christmas 
Fayre—Friday 30th 
November 3:30—
5:30pm 

Juniper Class 
Assembly—Friday 
30th November 
9:00am 

Redwood Class 
Assembly— Friday 7th 
December 9:00am 

Christmas Disco—
Friday 14th 
December 6:00—
7:30pm 

Christmas Jumper 
Day—Friday 14th 
December 

Christmas Production 
Performances—
Tuesday 18th and 
Wednesday 19th 
December 6:00— 
7:00pm 

Pantomime Visit to 
School, Christmas 
Parties and Christmas 
lunch —Thursday 20th 
December 

School breaks up for 
Christmas Holidays 
Friday 21st December 
at 2:15pm 

Pupils return to school 
on Tuesday 8th 

Oak Class Assembly 

 

Thank you Oak Class for pu�ng on a great assembly this morning.  It was full of 

facts about Medieval �mes, examples of some super work achieved and lovely 

singing too! 

 

Girls’ Football Tournament  

Well done to the team who played for the first �me together against 4 different 

schools.  They played 3 group matches and then won a fourth match to come 

2nd. We are very proud of you all for taking part and for coming 2nd in the 

tournament– fantas�c achievement! 

 

Boys’ Football Tournament—Wednesday 21st 

Good Luck team! 

   

Flu Immunisa#on taking place in school for pupils in the following year groups: 

Y3, Y4 & Y5.   

 

The Generosity of our Pupils 

I would just like to highlight to parents the kindness and generosity that we see 

amongst the pupils in the school—willing to help each other and other causes.  

 

One par�cular child in Oak Class Y5, decided to bake cakes and sell them to 

neighbours.  The funds that were raised were then donated to school, in order 

to buy further playground equipment for the children.  From this enterprise 

venture, the child has now ordered 2 Rounders bats and balls for the school.   

A big thank you to the child in Oak Class  … Alan Sugar needs to watch out!    

 

We also have another child in Y3, along with his sister in Y6, who are trying to 

collect items for the homeless.  How though8ul these children are, especially 

around Christmas �me—such a kind gesture and one they should be very proud 

of themselves in doing.  

If you would like to help this cause then please send your dona�ons into school.  

They are reques�ng the following items: 

Soap, scarves , gloves , hats, socks, deodorant, toothpaste/brushes, food 

vouchers, hand wipes, chaps�cks/lip balm, packs of biscuits or mince pies.  They 

do not want bulky items like clothes or duvets as they will not be able to carry 

them around when dona�ng to the homeless. However, they will appreciate any 

kind dona�ons  in the list above. 

 

Children in Need Day! 

Thank you to everyone who supported Children in Need Day today. We 

raised £120.42. 
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